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Dear Mr Fox, 
 
Response to ID- 01 
 
Thank you for your letter of 4th March 2021, setting out your initial questions. 
 
As requested, the Council has given full consideration to your letter and questions and the 
response is set out in the attached document, MSDC-01.   
 
In view of the fact that your initial questions relate to fundamental matters, your letter also 
asked the Council for any suggestions regarding the way forward. The Council believes the 
Site Allocations DPD is a sound Plan and that the response set out in MSDC-01, along with the 
evidence already submitted, should provide you with sufficient reassurance in relation to the 
soundness of the Plan in order to progress with the hearing sessions.  
 
I look forward to your confirmation and the details of the hearing sessions. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sally Blomfield 

Divisional Leader Planning and Economy 
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